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From 
Plymouth DNR Service Center 

The Woodchucks” 

To 
Sheboygan County Conservation Association 

October 18th, 2023 
 

From Wildlife Management:  Tanner, Jason, Eli 
• CWD kiosks are in place at Farmstead Outdoors in Sheboygan, the Plymouth Service Center, BP in St. Cloud and 

Dins Mini Mart in Dundee. In person CWD sampling can be done at the Plymouth Service center by calling 920-

838-2325 or 920-420-0563. This is reserved for deer heads that are wanting to be kept for European mounts or 

caped out deer. Caped out deer have to be cut back as close to the base of the skull as possible so we can 

remove without damaging the hide. 

• DNR has started pheasant stocking. Stocking will take place throughout the season into December.  

• Construction on the Sheboygan marsh dam is active and will be active through December.  

• Habitat work currently consists of girdling black locust, checking wetland impoundments, installing fire breaks 

for spring burning and mowing woody vegetation in grasslands.  

                                                                           Fisheries 
• Walleye stocking has been completed. This year Wolf Lake in Fond Du lac county and Big Cedar, Friess and Silver 

lakes in Washington county were on the list for stocking.  

• We have started our fall shocking  surveys, looking for young of the year walleyes. If weather and time allows, 

the following lakes are tentatively scheduled for this fall: Big Elkhart, Random Lake and Lake Ellen in Sheboygan 

county. Pike Lake in Washington County. Druid and Little Cedar lakes in Washington County. 

 
                                                      Law Enforcement 

 The Learn-to-Hunt deer event is this coming weekend at Kohler-Andrae State Park. A total of 10 hunters will be 

paired with mentors for their first experience deer hunting. Thanks to the Sheboygan Rifle & Pistol Club and 

Howards Grove meat market for partnering with DNR to support this hunt! 
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